

Monday January 6, 1997

Dear Friends and Business Associates,

We are pleased to announce the corporate offices of Bingo Card Minder Corporation have moved. Please make note of our new address (both physical and mailing), phone and facsimile numbers.

295 Highway 50 Suite 20 PO Box 3256 Stateline, Nevada 89449

702-586-4511(phone) 702-586-4515(fax)

Future communications should be directed to our new location, our previous mail box has been closed.

Sincerely,

Penny Peirce

Administrative Supervisor

151/8